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We are so excited to be back in school and we loved welcoming the children back this week. 

 I really do hope that you have all had a wonderful Christmas and a good start to the New Year.  

I just wanted to give families a few reminders/updates regarding COVID guidance.  

-If your child is unwell, you are advised to give them a LFT before returning to school.  

- If your child has tested positive for COVID and is isolating, can you please contact the school  

office, to keep us informed?  

- Staff will continue to wear face coverings around communal areas.  

- School will continue to have virtual assemblies.  

- Any visitors to school will be required to produce a negative LFT result before entering the building.  

Hope this makes sense and gives you some reassurances about your children returning to school  

With thanks  

Miss Evans  

Youth Connect 5 is a FREE 5 week course for 

parents and carers  

As parents we can’t always control life’s  

situations  

Youth Connect 5 gives you:  

The knowledge skills and understanding to 

help your children develop strong emotional 

wellbeing  

 You will learn techniques to strengthen your 

child’s ability to deal with stress and adversity 

in life- these skills will stay with them into  

adulthood  

 Skills of resilience-being able to handle  

challenges-being able to bounce back 

when life gets tough.  

This 5 week course will be delivered by 

Knowsley Family Learning and the course will 

be delivered via zoom.  

For more information, please go to the letters 

home tab on the Parent App. 

Good News Bulletin 

We would like to start the new year as positively as 

we possibly can. Therefore, to start with, we have 

decided to add a weekly ‘Good News Bulletin’  

as a permanent feature on the school  

newsletter.  

We would love for parents/carers/children/families 

and friends to get in touch with good news as often 

as possible, so we can share and spread happiness! 

No good news story is too big or too small and it 

doesn’t have to be linked to children or our school, 

so please do get in touch! You are welcome to 

send accompanying pictures too. 

You can email your good news stories to  

stcolumbas@knowsley.gov.uk or you can complete 

the ‘Good News Bulletin’ form which can be found 

under the consent forms tab on the Parent App. 

 

Good news story examples: 

“Joe Bloggs learnt how to ride a bike this  

weekend and now there is no stopping him!” 

“Joe’s mum took part in a charity run and raised 

over £100!”  

“The Bloggs family decided to carry out random 

acts of kindness this week and have provided hot 

meals for over 10 homeless people” 

Book Recommendation  
Alex, from Year 4, would like to 

recommend reading Harry  

Potter and the Goblet of Fire. 

Please let us know your thoughts 

on this fantastic read!  



Above 97% 96% - 97% Under 96% 

Exceeding Target On Target Below  

Target 

Class Graded % 

Nursery  75.8 

Reception  86.1 

Class 1  92.5 

Class 2  94.6 

Class 3  75 

Class 4  77.6 

Class 5  86 

Class 6  92.9 

WHOLE SCHOOL Week Beg: 

20/12/21 
86.4 

This Weeks Maths Challenge 
 

Weekly Wellbeing Challenge 

 

Try a new activity. It could be 

singing, dancing, walking,  

listening to new music etc... 

Attendance 

 

Before we broke up for Christmas, you may have heard about our new 

School Attendance Mascot, ‘Sam’. Sam will be spending the week with 

the class who have the highest  

attendance during the previous week. He will also bring some sweet 

treats with him for the winning class. Good luck! 

Popcorn chicken, wedges and 
spaghetti 

Sausage, mash and gravy Curry and chips 

Please note that there has been changes to Week 1 and Week 3 


